
Washington, D.C. 20505 

1 August 2019 

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr. 
The Black Vault 
27305 West Live Oak Road 
Suite #1203 
Castaic, CA 91384 

Reference: EOM-2018-00874 

Dear Mr. Greenewald: 

This is a final response to your correspondence of 15 August 2018, submitted on behalf of The 
Black Vault, wherein you requested an Executive Order 13526 mandatory declassification 
review of the following documents: 

The unknown number of pages, that were withheld on 9 September 2014, in CIA FOIA 
Case F-2014-022S1 and referencing State Department case #F-2014-04879. 

We have completed a thorough search and located material responsive to your request that we 
determined must remain classified on the basis of Section 1.4(c) of the Order. As a result, the 
material cannot be released in sanitized form. 

As the CIA Information and Privacy Coordinator, I am the CIA offlcial responsible for these 
determinations. You have the right to appeal this response to the Agency Release Panel in my care, 
within 90 days from the date of this letter. Should you choose to do this, please include the basis of 
your appeal. 

Sincerely, 

~/{~ 
Mark Lilly 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 



The Black Vault
The Black Vault is the largest online Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
document clearinghouse in the world.  The research efforts here are
responsible for the declassification of hundreds of thousands of pages

released by the U.S. Government & Military.

Discover the Truth at: http://www.theblackvault.com

This document is made available through the declassification efforts 
and research of John Greenewald, Jr., creator of: 

http://www.theblackvault.com



